
 
 

Please Join Us for a 
Public Hearing  

Questions?  
Please contact 

Terry Croad,   
City Planner 

(248) 796-4154 

 

 
 

Wednesday, April 23, 2014 @ 6:30 pm 
Council Chambers – Southfield Municipal Building 
 

A Public Hearing will be held at the 
Regular Meeting of the Planning 
Commission to hear public comment 
on the proposed Valley Woods 
Community Revitalization Plan, a 
subarea to the Southfield 
Comprehensive Master Plan for the 
future needs of Southfield seniors 
including active living, housing 
options, senior services, and senior 
center. 
 

(See other side for Public Notice) 

 



LEGAL NOTICE 
 CITY OF SOUTHFIELD 
 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing will be held on Wednesday, April 23, 
2014, at 6:30 P.M., Local Time, in the Council Chambers, 26000 Evergreen Road, City of 
Southfield, County of Oakland, Michigan, at which time and place the Planning Commission 
will consider the following pursuant to Article 4, Section 5.59, of Title V, Zoning and Planning, 
Chapter 45, Zoning, of the Code of the City of Southfield, to-wit: 
 
The Valley Woods Community Revitalization Plan, a sub area to the City of Southfield 
Comprehensive Master Plan for the future needs of Southfield seniors including active 
living, housing options, senior services and a senior center. 
 
 

 
 
Written comments may be mailed to the City of Southfield Planning Department, 26000 
Evergreen Road, P.O. Box 2055, Southfield, MI 48037-2055, prior to the public hearing. 
 
After said public hearing is concluded the Planning Commission will make a report and 
recommendation concerning this matter to the City Council.  City Council will then make a final 
decision on the proposed project. 
 
Questions regarding this matter should be directed to the Planning Department at (248) 796-
4150. 
 
 Nancy L.M. Banks 
 City Clerk 
 
Publish Date: April 6, 2014 
 
Individuals with special needs who plan to attend this meeting should contact the City Clerk’s Office at 
(248) 796-5150 (voice) or (248) 354-4831 (TDD) if auxiliary aids or services are needed.  

 Reasonable advance notice is required. 


